
NOTICE: 

In accordance with DA-PAM 638-2, 16-3.a. and F-3.d., notice is hereby 
given to the general public that anyone having property belonging to 
PFC Akshar J. Patel, or anyone who is indebted to PFC Akshar J. Patel, 
please contact CW4 Martin D. Geye at martin.d.geye.mil@army.mil or 
(434) 980-7020 not later than 10 August 2022. 
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